
Redhill Primary School 

February 2022 Newsletter.  

Attendance 

Please can I  remind all parents that the 

Government expectation for attendance is 

96%. There are quite a lot of children this 

half term with  below expected attendance 

and I will be monitoring these closely. 

Missing lessons  significantly impacts your 

child’s learning!  

Date for your Diary! 

Parent Consultations will take 

place in the week of 14th 

March. A letter will be sent out 

nearer the time regarding  

making your appointments at 

the School Office.  

 

Year 6 SAT’s workshop for Parents. 

There will be a SAT’s workshop for parents on how to 

support your children with their SAT’s revision and    

practice. These will take place on  Tuesday 8th  March 

These  sessions will allow opportunities  for you to  work 

alongside your child and help them at this very              

important time in Mathematics, reading and grammar.  

Please come along !!  

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March. In school we will 

be reading all our favourite books  and having a special as-

sembly where our librarians will be sharing their favourite 

books.  If your child has a favourite book or a book they are 

enjoying please ask them to bring it in that day. They can al-

so dress up as their favourite book character too!  



School Meals 

Please remember to order your meals for 

after half-term by   Thursday  24th  Febru-

ary. New menus will be available on the 

app., including a World Book Day  Menu 

and an Easter Lunch for you to enjoy! 

Comic Relief.  

This year Comic Relief is during the week of     
Monday 14th March.  The children will all be     
taking part in a range of  activities and will also be 
able to purchase a ‘red nose’ for £1.50. There are 
lots of new designs this year and you will need to 
be quick as stock is limited. There will be a letter to 
follow  about when  they will be on sale.  

Safer Internet Day 

The theme this year is ‘Together for a Better In-

ternet’ . For further information  go to 

‘www.saferinternetday.org.uk’ 

You will find leaflets for parents, activities and 

videos for children and lots of really useful in-

formation about ensuring your child remains 

safe on-line! 

 

Children in Need 

We raised a total of 

£179.70  for the charity 

this year.  

Household Support Fund 

Just a reminder that we are 

supporting  families to apply for 

the Household Support Fund. 

This is available  to all our fami-

lies. If you haven't already com-

pleted it, please come to the 

office and make an appoint-

ment with Miss Fox who will 

complete the form for you.  

 


